

November, 2021
Dear Special Friends,
     Hello this evening, on Saturday, November 13, 2021, from the city of Manzini, in the kingdom of Eswatini (Swaziland), where I’m ministering for a week right now. It’s my usual time every year to minister in five different countries in Southern Africa for two months.
     I’ve already finished in Zambia and Zimbabwe, but I still have a few days more to be here, then I’ll go by road to Botswana and South Africa. I’ll fly back to Nigeria, where I live, in the second week of December, completing ministry in twelve different countries in 2021.
     Thanks so much for praying for me! Thanks so much for giving your offerings to help support the ministry, as I really depend on your faithfulness!
     God is so good! A young man in Zimbabwe came to thank me for praying for him two years ago, and told me that God healed him of diabetes, when he asked me to pray for him. He said it’s completely gone, praise God!
     A young man in Zambia told me he’s been set free from his gay lifestyle for three years now, and he’s so happy! 
     There’s absolutely nothing impossible with God! Jesus said it, in Mark 10:27, “With God, all things are possible.”
     The beautiful colorful “Thought for the Day” calendar for 2022 is out, and people everywhere are so glad to get it! It’s the 31st edition of the calendar, always printed in Nigeria, and I hope you get a copy.
     We continue helping pastors to build churches in northern Ghana, and Church No. 105 in the town of Karaga is the latest. They’re getting ready to put a roof on the church right now, and everybody is excited! They’ve worked so hard to get the walls up, and given their offerings, had fundraising, etc. 
     We want to help two more churches this month, one in a village, and the other, in a town. Please pray with us, that God will provide everything needed for Church No. 106 and 107. Help me, if you can!
     When I fly back to Nigeria in December, I’ll be ministering there till I leave for Ghana a few days before Christmas, to minister in Ghana, and dedicate two more of the new churches that are finished. I look forward to being there till the end of January.
     A big thanks to every person God is using to help me at this time, as I stay with friends in their homes in all the different countries, and some put me in nice Guest Houses.    There are always friends to take  

me to everywhere I need to go, while some help with money for air tickets to fly to the different places, or help with bus tickets, when I need to travel by road.  God is so very faithful!
     Yes, this month of November begins with “No,” and it’s the only month like that! May you have “No sickness,” “No accident,” “No fear,” “No pain,” No death,” “No tears,” “No failure,” No bad news,” in the name of Jesus!
     Trust Him for a great month of November, and for the year of 2021 to end with victory!
Love, Doris Hokett
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